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Subject: Records Request - New or Revised Water Quality Criteria for Toxics
From: "Sasser, Chris" <PCSasser@adem.alabama.gov>
Sent: 11/21/2022 5:33:28 PM
To: "David A. Ludder" <davidaludder@enviro-lawyer.com>;
CC: "Records Review" <records@adem.alabama.gov>;
Attachments: 2021 Triennial Review RTC (FINAL).pdf; AL Triennial Kick Off Letter 2021.pdf; EPA

human health criteria adoptions nationally.....eml; Followup on Arsenic Issues.eml; FW_
2021 Selenium Revised Criteria Document for Footnote Errata.eml; FW_
Rulemaking.eml; Human Health Criteria Status Update for PFOA and PFOS.eml;
Proposed Rule_ PFOA_PFOS Superfund Hazardous Substances Designation.eml; RE_
EPA recommended human health criteria.eml; RE_ Triennial Review Question -
OAW.eml

 
David, we are sending the requested documents not on eFile in three e-mails.  This is No 1 of 3.  E File
documents such as public comments are available on our eFile page located at
h�p://app.adem.alabama.gov/eFile.   Check “Water”  in “Media Area” and enter “Triennial Review” in “File
Name.”  Not included are internal e-mails that we are withholding as delibera�ve.

Chris Sasser
Associate General Counsel
Alabama Department of Environmental Management
P. O. Box 301463
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463
Telephone 334-271-7857
adem.alabama.gov
 
pcsasser@adem.alabama.gov
 

 
This electronic message transmission contains informa�on from the Office of General Counsel for the Alabama
Department of Environmental Management which may be confiden�al or privileged. The informa�on is
intended to be for the use of the individual or en�ty named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be
aware that any disclosure, copying, distribu�on or use of the contents of this informa�on is prohibited. If you
have received this transmission in error, please no�fy us by telephone (334) 271-7855 or by electronic mail
immediately.
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